
Temporary closure of Aberdeen Public
Library

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (December
7) that the Aberdeen Public Library (including the Students' Study Room) will
be temporarily closed on December 10 to facilitate voting for the 2023
District Council Ordinary Election at the polling station located in the
Aberdeen Sports Centre.
 
     A book drop service will be available at the Aberdeen Public Library on
that day. Alternatively, readers may borrow or return library materials at
other public libraries, or renew loan items by telephone on 2698 0002/2827
2833 or online at www.hkpl.gov.hk.
 
     For enquiries, please contact library staff of the Aberdeen Public
Library at 2921 1056.
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